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Subject:	Employment of school secretaries in Ireland
In many second level schools in Ireland, some secretaries working in the same schools have different contracts and working conditions, with some being employed directly by the school and others being employed by the Department of Education. Both groups of school secretaries have exactly the same role and perform exactly the same tasks, but receive substantially different pay and benefits.
In one of his very first addresses to Parliament, President Juncker called for the principle of equal pay for equal work performed in the same place to be applied across the EU. While rules ensuring that posted workers receive equal pay for equal work were adopted in 2018, the principle still does not apply to all workers.
Can the Commission clarify what, if any, EU legislation is applicable in such cases and whether any would apply if there were a gap between the pay received by male and female school secretaries?
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